
Wednesday Notes – 9/20/23 

 
September 20:  Spiritwear Sale ends 

September 21: PTF meeting 6pm 
September 27:   Progress Reports for the 1st 9 Weeks on 

GradeLink 
October 4:  Chapel 

October 12 & 13:  Fall Pictures 
October 20:  Crazy Sock Day 

October 25:  Sarris Christmas Fundraiser Begins 
October 27:  Fall Festivals 

 
 

 

IF YOU DID NOT SIGN AND RETURN A COPY OF THE FINANCIAL COMMITMENT LETTER 
ANOTHER COPY HAS BEEN ADDED TO YOUR CHILDS FOLDER.  PLEASE SIGN AND 
RETURN EVEN IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID IN FULL! 

PTF- The first PTF meeting of the school year will be held on Thursday, September 21st 
at 6pm in the old sanctuary.  Parents with children in grades PreK through 8th are 
encouraged to attend!!  

School Lunch- ordering will be open from 9/13 and will close 9/27 

Progress Reports: The Progress Reports for the 1st 9 weeks may be viewed in Gradelink 
on Wednesday, September 27th.  Please check Gradelink to make sure your information 
on file is correct.  IF YOU NEED HELP, PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE TO LEAVE A 
MESSAGE FOR MRS. P.  PLEASE NOTE THAT A LOT OF COMMUNICATION IS SENT TO YOUR 
EMAIL.  PLEASE BE SURE IT IS UP-TO-DATE AND CHECK YOUR MESSAGES.   

Chapel- The next Chapel will be Wednesday, October 4th.  Students may bring an offering 
for South American Missions 

School Pictures- Mark your calendars!! School pictures are scheduled for October 12th 
and 13th!  

Sarris Candy Bars 
Students may purchase 

Sarris Candy at lunch:  $1 
candy bars, $2 Caramel 

bars, and pretzel bars. We 
also have mixed boxes 
available for $48 in the 

school office.  A form is in 
your child’s folder to 
complete and return.  

These will be available all 
year! 

MMCS Spiritwear Sale 
If you would like to 

purchase MMCS 
Spiritwear, please visit 

www.mountmoriah.spirit 
sale.com.  Orders must be 

received by 9/20. 

Parent/Teacher 
Fellowship 

This year’s PTF President         
is Jestina McIntyre.  If you          
have any fundraising ideas      
or PTF suggestions, please 

email Jestina at                  
mmcs-ptf@mymoriah.org. 
Also be on the look out for 

volunteer sign-ups for 
events soon.  Please make 
sure your clearances are 

up-to-date, MMCS 
requires them every 2 

years. 

 

The email address for the 
MMCS School Board is 

mmcsboard@mymoriah.org  
If you have any questions, or 
concerns, please contact Mrs. 
D. for K-5, Mrs. Kiger for 6-8. 

Closet of Hope:  One of MMCS’s missions is supporting The Closet of Hope.  This 
mission accepts slightly used clothing and shoes of all sizes.  The store opens for all 
needy foster children to come get what they need free of charge.  Please send these 
items to school with your child.  They are also in need of toiletry items such as 
combs, brushes, toothbrushes, toothpaste, deodorant, hygiene items, soap, etc.   

Cash for Class Fundraiser-The fundraiser will run September 13th through 
September 27th.  Simply pick a square or squares on the calendar and make 
monetary donations.  Example:  September 1st = $1, September 2nd, = $2, etc.  
Classes that fill their whole calendar will WIN an ICE CREAM TREAT!  Donations 
can be made by Paypal to mt.moriah@hotmail.com.   


